
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Tuesday 31st January 2023 

 
Dear Year 3 families, 
 
WE LOVE LEARNING 
 
It is our great pleasure to be able to welcome you into our school for the return of ‘We Love 
Learning’. Our ‘We Love Learning’ session will take place on Wednesday 8th February. As our core 
text is ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’, we will be performing scenes as part of our play scripts 
topic. Children will work in groups and be provided a scene to perform.  Of course, we will be 
expecting adult participation, so be prepared! If the weather allows, we will perform these scenes in 
our new amphitheatre.  
 
Elm’s session will be from 1:15pm until 2:10pm. 
Beech’s session will then be from 2:15pm to 3:05pm. 
 
Each child can have one adult come along and take part.  
 
We appreciate your continued support and we are really looking forward to seeing you. We are sure 
you will have a great afternoon. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Hawes and Mr McLaughlin 
Year Three Team 

 


